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The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other International Organisations
in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has
the honour to present the Norwegian delegation to the Consideration of the ninth periodic report of
Norway (CEDAW/C/NOR/9) which will take place on 7 November 2017, during the 68™ Session of the
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW).

Head of Delegation:
H.E. Ms Solveig Horne, Minister of Children and Equality

Delegates:

H.E. Mr Hans Brattskar, Ambassador, Permanent Representative, Permanent Mission of Norway,
Geneva

Mr Dag Thomas Gisholt, Secretary General, Ministry of Children and Equality

Ms Hege Nygard, Director General, Ministry of Children and Equality

Ms Thea Bull Skarstein, Senior Analyst, Ministry of Children and Equality

Ms. Anne Katrine Galand, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Children and Equality

Ms Marit Lorentzen, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Children and Equality

Mr Georg Hilmar Antonsen, Senior Adviser, Norwegian Ministry of Children and Equality
Mr Arnt Even Hustad, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Ms Gunhild Bolstad, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Mr Jan Austad, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Ms Hanne Krogenses, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Justice and Public Security

Ms Ragnhild Nersten, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Labour and Social Affairs

Mr Magnus Levold, Adviser, Permanent Mission of Norway, Geneva

Observers:

Ms Maria Brit Espinoza Head of Communication, Ministry of Children and Equality

Ms Herborg Fiskaa Alvsaker, Minister Counsellor, Permanent Mission of Norway, Geneva

Ms Anniken Enersen, Senior Adviser, Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Ms Solveig Valseth, Head of Section, Norwegian Directorate for Children, Youth and Family Affairs
Ms Ida Thommessen Austad, Adviser, Norwegian Directorate for Children, Youth and Family Affairs
Ms Marthe Kielland Rassaak, Intern, Permanent Mission of Norway, Geneva

The Permanent Mission of Norway to the United Nations Office and other international Organizations
in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human
Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.M
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